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18 Dec 2014 

 
ANNOUNCEMENT FROM SINGAPORE KARATE-DO FEDERATION ON 
THE 2015 OPEN SELECTION FOR NATIONAL ATHLETES  
 

1. SKF Management Committee (SKF MC) is pleased to announce that an open 
selection will be held on 17 January 2015 from 6-10pm at 262, Bishan Street 
22, #B1-287 S(570262) for all members of its associated and affiliated clubs 
who are keen to be selected into national team. 

 
2. SKF MC is pleased to invite all athletes; even those from non affiliates of SKF, 

but who wish to represent Singapore, to join us as an associate member in order 
to participate in this coming national selection so that their talent can be 
identified. 

 
3. SKF is committed with its effort to groom young athletes to grow their talents 

and to challenge the youths to bring more medals to Singapore in the 
international arena. 

 
4. Sports Singapore and Singapore National Olympic Council Officials will be 

invited to watch the selection. 
 
5. For more details such as National selection policy and applications forms please 

visit our official web site: www.singaporekarate.org 
 

Thank you 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Victor Thum 
Hon. Secretary 

Singapore Karate-Do Federation 
Registry of Societies, UEN No. S71SS0055B 

Date of Registration: 7th December 1971 
Affiliated to: 

Singapore National Olympic Council 
c/o 262 Bishan St 22 #B1-287 Singapore 570262 

http://www.singaporekarate.org 
E-mail: skfhonorarysecretary@gmail.com 

 


